
 

  

As we reach the end of the summer term, we are so very grateful that the children have had their 

first full academic year in school for three years – and what a busy year it has been! There have been 

many offsite visits including: West Stow Anglo Saxon Village, Duxford Imperial War Museum, The 

Natural History Museum, Paradise Wildlife Park, Knebworth Park and many more. Whole School 

events have also resumed, such as Maths Week, Christmas Around The World Day, World Book Day, 

Jubilee Day and Sports Day. Events such as these have greatly enriched learning across the school. 

Any opportunity to visit classes is always a pleasure as the children are always so absorbed in and 

excited about their learning. Just last week, Year Three could be found applying their knowledge of 

structures as they worked co-operatively in groups to design and make sturdy bridges using paper 

straws which they later tested for strength and durability using toy cars. Shackadell enjoyed a final 

reading session with their Year Six buddies and Puddlebridge Class could be found producing their 

own abstract art using a range of media in our beautiful school grounds. Children at Aston St Mary’s 

really do love to learn and are lucky to be so well supported at home as well as in school; this home 

school partnership really does ensure that they make the best possible progress. Thank you for all 

your support. 

Without a doubt, everyone now deserves a well-needed break in order to recharge the batteries 

ready for the next academic year. We hope that the sun will shine (but not quite as brightly as this 

week!) and that time can be enjoyed, at home or away, with family and friends. 

Today we are saying goodbye to our Year Six children and also to Aidan in Year Four. We wish them 

every success and happiness as they embark upon the next stage of their education at secondary 

school or middle school. Whilst it is always sad to say goodbye, we know that Aston children are 

always well-prepared and ready to take this big and important step. We are sure that you would wish 

to join us in sending them off with our love and prayers. Ademide, Anouska, Astrid, Benji, Charlie, 

Danny, Elizabeth, Ella, Ellie, Favian, Finlay, Hanna, Isabelle, Nathan, Oscar, Poppy, Stanley, Tabi and 

Aidan, we will miss you greatly. You will always be an important part of our Aston family and we hope 

that you will keep in touch. 

We wish everyone a great summer break. 

We look forward to welcoming the children back to school on Monday 5th September. 
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Merit Certificates were 

awarded to: 

Isabelle 

 

A Thought from Reverend Angela: 

 ‘When we pray, we often wonder how our prayers 

will be answered.  As we pray for Ukraine- 

sometimes specifically, sometimes in a vague ‘help 

them God’ way – we may never know the answers to 

our prayers. 

 

A recent BBC report by Orla Guerin (just after one of 

our Night Prayer Zooms 22nd June) is of a group of 

volunteers rescuing civilians remaining in a 

bombarded town in east Ukraine. The volunteer 

group had been going backwards and forwards 

trying to get civilians out in their bulletproof van 

and time was running out.  They had gone to a home 

to collect a mother, son and injured father, who had 

just a short time to gather their belongings and flee. 

This group have a ‘ritual’ of stopping just before 

entering a dangerous town to pray in a circle beside 

the road.   

One of the group says: ‘some of us are believers and 

others not, but we do this together before we go in.’ 

On this particular day, with Orla and the TV crew 

with them, they do the same, they stop to pray.  250 

metres ahead of them a Russian shell explodes. They 

feel the blast in the van - as seen on TV.  Orla 

reports: ‘Without their pause for prayer we 

would’ve been further along the road driving into 

the path of the explosion’ ...  

It is encouragement to keep praying in small ways 

for small things as well as bigger issues and being 

specific too. 

 

School Meals 

To order school meals, please log onto your School 

Gateway account via the website or the app. 

 DINNER MONEY FEES £2.90 per meal 

 
 

 

 

ACADEMIC YEAR 2022/2023 

AUTUMN TERM 

Monday 5th September 2022 to Wednesday 

21st December 2022 

HALF TERM Break - Monday 24th October 

2022 to Friday 28th October 2022 

Occasional Day (School Closed) - Monday 

28th November 2022 

SPRING TERM 

Thursday 5th January 2023 to Friday 31st 

March 2023 

HALF TERM Break - Monday 13th February 

2023 to Friday 17th February 2023 

SUMMER TERM 

Tuesday 18th April 2023 to Wednesday 19 

July 2023 

HALF TERM Break - Monday 29th May 2023 

to Friday 2nd June 2023 

INSET DAYS – SCHOOL CLOSED 

Thursday 1st September 2022 and Friday 2nd 

September 2022 

Monday 17th April 2023 

Thursday 20th July 2023 and Friday 21st July 

2023 

 

Congratulations! 

 

Congratulations to Nyah who has 

passed her Grade 1 clarinet exam 

with merit.  

 

We are so proud of you. 
 

 
 
 

http://clipart-library.com/clipart/269836.htm


 

 

 

 

  

 

Wow! What a show! 

We simply could not be prouder of the children for 
their fantastic performances – we might be a small 
school, but we certainly have plenty of talent. As 
one parent commented ‘It was wonderful to see so 

many happy faces together in one room’. It really did 
mean a lot to be back together for our first whole 

school performance since 2019. Thank you to 
everyone who attended any of the performances 
and also for your very generous donations at the 
end of the shows. It total, we raised in incredible  

£423.94. 

This money will be used to fund our next 
performance and to further enhance music 

provision within the school. 

We hope that you enjoy the wonderful photos of the 
cast on the pages that follow. 

 



 

  

 

 

 



  

 

 

 



 

  

 

 

 



 

  

 

 

 



 

  

Goodbye Year Six! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Today, we say goodbye and good luck to our wonderful Year Six children. They are heading off to 
seven different schools in September; whilst we are very sad to see them go, we know that they all 

have exciting times ahead. They really have been a wonderful cohort throughout their time at 
Aston St. Mary’s and we are immensely proud of them for everything that they have achieved and, 

most of all, for being the respectful, responsible, and caring young people that they are. Please 
keep in touch Year Six! In true Aston tradition, they enjoyed a leavers’ treat last week. This 

included crazy golf, a meal at Prezzo and even a McFlurry! 

 

 

 

 



 

  

 

 

 

Shackadell class were 

thrilled to be able to 

make and sell items in 

their conservation 

shop on Friday 

15th July. Thanks for 

everyone's kind 

donations; we have 

already raised £111.50 

(and counting) for the 

conservation projects 

supported by Paradise 

Wildlife Park! 

 

Shackadell’s 

Conservation 

Shop 

Friday 15th July 

2022 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

  

 

 


